NASHVILLE METROPOLITAN POLICE MERIT COMMISSION AND TOWN COUNCIL EXECUTIVE SESSION MONDAY, MARCH 28, 2022

ATTENDANCE:

Police Merit Commission Members present: President Tom Crawford, Vice-President Ken Wendling, Secretary Dave Derbyshire, and Member Jim Hays. Police Merit Commission Member not present: Member Linda Lawson.

Council members present: President Nancy Crocker, Councilmember Jane Gore, Councilmember Tyra Miller and Councilmember Dave Rudd. Council member not present: Vice-President Anna Hofstetter.

Also in attendance: Interim Police Chief Mick Reddick, Sergeant Heather Burris, and Clerk-Treasurer Brenda Young.

EXECUTIVE SESSION (3:30 PM)

Police Merit Commission President Crawford and Town Council President Crocker opened the Executive Session at 3:38 pm.

The Executive Session was held to receive information about and interview prospective employees.

The Executive Session concluded at 4:18 pm.

Clerk-Treasurer Brenda K. Young

Certification to Council Signatures Only

President Nancy Crocker

Vice-President Anna Hofstetter

Councitmember Jane Gore

Councilmember Tyra Miller

Councilmember Dave Rudd

Police Merit Commission President Tom Crawford

Date